
Board of Supervisors,  
 
A committee of citizens to “ advise” our law enforcement is not only unnecessary, it is 
ridiculous. There are already plenty of checks in place. There are already plenty of 
people to report wrong actions to. Citizens are not without recourse.  
Law enforcement is a local issue....  
I ( and my family) have lived here for 27 years with NO issues.  
Why is this even a conversation?  
I am thankful for the peace they bring to our community.  
 
What a waste of time and money that would be.... 
All while making our “Serve and Protect” crew even more hesitant in any situation.  
They deserve our support, not suspicion.  
 
Thank you, Barbara Manitee 

 


